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I'd like to submit my strong opposition to SB 301.  The wake-board boats erode the 

shore, disrupt the ecosystem and the boats and their operators have endangered 

other users.  I have a friend who with others were thrown overboard due to the 

operation of a wakeboard boat very close to the dragon boat they were in.  Older and 

blind paddlers lost personal belongings like phone and hearing aids, and were 

endangered.  Please do not weaken the limited protection the paddlers and 

ecosystem have from these boats. 

 

Thanks for your consideration.   

 

Kathy Casson 


